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To Whom It May Concern,

I am writing to you in support of the restoration of the former Police Station, as the building has been vacant 

since 2013, there is now a perfect opportunity to revitalize this historical landmark. 

As members in the building industry, we always take into consideration how important it is to provide the best 

conditions and preserve key identity aspects, especially if the building in question has a substantial historical 

value. 

 Considering the mixed scheme it will not only secure it's long term function and full conservation but also 

open doors for businesses, provide family housing and bring back it's vital role for community, the reasons 

against it would seem so trivial to the higher purpose this project puts forward. 

Overall, we are full advocates for a project that promotes above all sustainability in building work upgrade, a 

modern twist that still in lines with the existing building design and complete refurbishments without interfering 

with the building's historical and architectural interests.
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